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New Registrant Position Available 

 

 
Stratford Midwives is a well-established and growing practice serving a mixed urban/rural catchment 

area. Our clientele includes women from the Amish and Mennonite communities and our home birth 

rate is approximately 30%. 

 

We are currently seven midwives, practicing in a mix of primary care and shared care models, 4 of 

whom are full time and three work a part time caseload. We have privileges at the Stratford General 

Hospital and enjoy collegial relationships with the obstetricians and other health care providers in our 

community. Our Chief Midwife has a voting seat on the MAC and we currently manage epidurals. 

 

We have received funding for a New Registrant midwife to fill a full-time primary care position and 

have caseload for the summer of 2018. This position has good potential to become a permanent one for 

the right candidate. Compensation will begin before billings, as we operate on an equalized monthly 

compensation model. We prioritize support and relationships in our partnership based practice. 

 

Please forward your resume by fax or email to the above address. We will contact only those who are 

offered an interview, in early to mid-February. 

 

 


